





						                                                   3rd July 2019.
Notice

All T.Y.B.Com students are hereby informed that the Remedial Coaching of our College will start from 8th July 2019. Those who are interested should give their names to Dr.Jeyashree G. or Dr. Gangotri in room no.10, ground floor, between 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.


Principal

